
Linda Armstrong 
 Raftons Road 

Bangalow NSW 2479 
 

 
12th December, 2019 

 

 

Steve Daniels 
Planner 
Environment & Economic Planning 
Byron Shire Council 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 18th November, 2019, regarding the rezoning of Irwin’s 
Lot 3 DP 592005 and Lot 1 DP 1124504, 4 Picadilly Hill Road, Coopers Shoot. 

 

The 2014 Byron LEP altered the rules for R5 to ensure a more suitable minimum of 2.5 Ha lots.  With 
this rezoning to R5 all Community Titles should be negated and any future application for Torrens 
Title should be treated under the current DA rules and standards. These smaller lot sizes are also 
setting a precedent for future applications. 

 

As part of a 3-lot subdivision at 384 Coopers Shoot Road, we are currently widening the road to a 
ridiculously high standard, including hotmix, which is not seen on any other rural road in this area.  
We trust that Picadilly Hill Road is also upgraded upon application for a subdivision if this re-zoning is 
allowed by Council..  

 

We are already being over-run with residents building three or more “cabins” on their properties 
with little contribution to the road and probably little if no increase in rates. 

 

In conclusion, we are not opposed to the rezoning to R5, however current rules need to be 
considered re the road upgrades and size of blocks. They could re-zone their whole property and 
create four minimum 2.5 Ha lots. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  
 












